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Bill Almquist <bill.almquist@cityofsalida.com>

747 G St Limited Impact Review 

Jane Jolley <jolley.jane@gmail.com> Tue, Feb 9, 2021 at 8:57 AM
To: bill.almquist@cityofsalida.com

To the Salida Planning Commission:
My husband and I live two doors down from Peter Mossman at 811 G. St. Peter is an excellent neighbor and giving member of the
community. I see no reason why his small business would have any negative impact on the neighborhood. His home is on a corner with
plenty of parking. His business would not generate any noise or pollution. I say we support small businesses in Salida and approve his
request.
Sincerely,
Jane and Martin Jolley
811 G St 
Salida CO
816-786-4695


